January 22,2017
LMHS Music Department Florida Tour Updates & Reminders
March 23-29, 2017

* LAST PAYMENT DUE ON FEB. 2
Students - you should check with Mr. Whaylen on your final amount so that you don’t accidentally over-pay.
Also, make sure you sign up for helping the Music Parent’s Organization so you can receive their $75
scholarship towards the trip, which will be credited toward your account before you pay your last payment.
Go to Immp.org. If there is no concession spot left for you to sign up, and you are still interested in helping,
check back a little later to volunteer for the March 2 fund-raiser concert or the Large Group Choral Festival in
April for other opportunities.

* MEDICAL/TRAVEL FORMS DUE FEBRUARY 2
Please fill them out with 2017 current health insurance information and travel form. List ALL medication that
your child may need during their trip. To include over-the-counter medication such as Tylenol, ibuprophen,
etc. The forms are available by the band room door at the high school or Immp.org.
THEY DO NOT NEED TO BE NOTARIZED ©

* Any Dietary Restrictions? We need to know right away.

e TRIP ITINERARY
An updated, detailed Itinerary will be handed out February 7 to students at the advisory trip meeting.
However, we did receive the tentative dates and times for our performances. All ensembles will be performing
on the same day. All students are expected to watch or perform in all Lake Mills concerts. (As long as the
Disney schedule allows it)
Performing Saturday, March 25
"Marketplace Stage" (formerly the "Waterside Stage") in Disney Springs

12:00-12:30 Band Performance
2:15-2:45 Orchestra Performance
4:30-5:00 Choir/Show Choir Performance

* UPCOMING MEETINGS
There will be a parent chaperone only meeting at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, March 6 in the LMHS Auditorium.

There will be a meeting for ALL music trip parents & students at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, March 6 in the
LMHS Auditorium following the chaperone meeting. If you have any questions that need to be answered
before that time feel free to contact your child’s music teacher.

* LUGGAGE - Students are allowed one suitcase and a carry-on (such as a backpack) on this trip. We all
have to fit on the buses! © Luggage and carry-ons need to be dropped off in the Auditorium (go
through multipurpose room) between 7:15 -7:45 AM, WEDNESDAY, March 22. We will be thoroughly
checking all luggage and bags before they go on the bus.

Buses leave for Florida on Thursday, March 23 early morning (approx. 6:00 AM loading- exact time to be confirmed).
We will return on Wednesday, March 29, later evening (approximately 10:30 PM).

We will be driving straight through, only stopping for food and exchange of bus drivers. Other than the first
lunch (bring 1 sack lunch for bus ride), remaining meals will be provided through cash stipends, provided meals,
or meal vouchers.

We will be staying at Buena Vista Suites in Lake Buena Vista.
Mrs. Heimstreet - linda.heimstreet@lakemills.k12.wi.us 648-2355 ext 316

Mrs. Schmidt - angie.schmidt@lakemills.k12.wi.us 648-2355 ext 354
Mr. Whaylen - eric.whaylen@lakemills.k12.wi.us 648-2355 ext 321



